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Most of us have had psychic experiences at one time or another; we may find a new place
strangely familiar, finish other people's sentences or sense a definite positive or negative feeling
about a house. Almost everyone has some latent psychic ability.The Psychic Handbook provides
a fun, entertaining way to develop your psychic power. Craig Hamilton-Parker takes you step-by-
step through skills such as mediumship, prophesy, psychometry, dream analysis, dowsing,
numerology and clairvoyance. He also shows how you can learn to meditate in order to liberate
the intuition that is the basis of all psychic ability, and find out about crystals and how they can
have a beneficial effect on your life.Packed with information, experiments and games, including
special cards developed by scientists to test your telepathic skills, The Psychic Handbook will
show how you can explore an undiscovered part of your personality and unlock your psychic
potential.

About the AuthorTauryet K.M. Akeru is a full-time educator, diviner, and transformationist for
humans seeking to uncover their divinity. With the use of movement meditation Tauryet K.M.
Akeru has overcome numerous life challenges involving illness, the negative impacts of
childhood sexual predation and the struggles of a woman navigating in a male dominated
world. Most notably, she has mastered pleasurable childbirth in the birthing of her 5 children
and has coached many clients in natural childbirth methods to achieve desired results. The
art and talent of divination was passed down to her through her matrilineage as the daughter
and great-granddaughter of psychic healers. For over 15 years she trained as a life coach under
Ra Un Nefer Amen, author of Metu Neter. During those years she gained mastery in the
Spiritual Arts such as; Meditation, Health & Nutrition, and Divination. Currently, she and her
husband of over 20 years study under traditional spiritual elders. Under this tutelage they are
becoming adept in spirit communication and the healing spiritual sciences of their ancient
indigenous ancestors. --This text refers to the paperback edition.
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Maggs R., “Great Reading. Am familiar with the works of the authors.....love their easy to
understand way of teaching and informing! Great for beginners of metaphysics or mere curious
ones!”

verna priest, “Five Stars. great book”

natural, “great book. this is a very great book for beginners and knowledge about psychic. will
add to my video and book library.”

D. E. Poland, “A very good tool. This book enabled me to reach new levels for my own abilities
and have used it as a reference guide many times. For a beginner it is a valuable tool. It came
highly recommend by a mentor of mine and she did not lead me astray.”

RJ, “Book contents page pic's. Book contents page pic's Most of us have had psychic
experiences at one time or another; finding a new place strangely familiar, finish other people's
sentences, sense a definite positive or negative feeling about a house. Almost everyone has
some latent psychic ability. The Psychic Handbook will show how you can explore an
undiscovered part of your personality and unlock your psychic potential...
  
The Psychic Handbook: Discover and Enhance Your Hidden Psychic Powers”

Psychic from US, “Awesome Book For Beginners as well as Advanced Psychics. For anyone that
is wanting to enhance there abilities or if you are someone that is wanting to start, this is the
book to start with. It offers a conprehensive way to bring all the aspects of metaphysics together
with out the confusion. This book is a must have!”

john macleod, “Its told in a genuine authoritative manner.. There is such a wide font of
information to be had from this book and I cannot praise highly enough for its full explanative
approach on the subject matter.”

maureenkirkwood, “Interesting. Happy with delivered. Books”

Katharine Marshall, “Five Stars. Interesting read.”

Anthony Evans-Donnelly, “The Psychic Handbook. This book is invaluable to the budding
psychic or somebody interested in broadening their horizons. I found it clear and informative.
Craig knows how to explain the in's and out's in plain language that a beginner would
understand. Great book and I would recommend!!”



R W Harwood, “Five Stars. My son was happy with this”

The book by Craig Hamilton-Parker has a rating of 5 out of 4.4. 37 people have provided
feedback.
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